
Public Comment 10/13/21 

Economic Development <economlc.development@edcgov.us> 

Please Adopt Hemp Committee Recommendation File #21-1573 
1 message 

El Dorado Growers Alliance <eldoradogrowersalliance@gmail.com> 
To: Economic.Development@edcgov.us 

CEDAC Members: 

Wed, Oct 13, 2021 at 11:53 AM 

Your Hemp Subcommittee has accurately and thoroughly presented the issues surrounding hemp cultivation in El Dorado 
County. Please Adopt the Hemp Committee Recommendations. 

The hemp market is still developing in California. El Dorado County should not miss the economic opportunities with 
growing both hemp and commercial cannabis. Hopefully, the County will be more effective at implementing a hemp 
program than they have been with commercial cannabis. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Rod Miller 
Executive Director 
El Dorado County Growers Alliance 
eldoradogrowersalliance.org 
530-503-9078 Office 
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